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SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON MIGRATION ISSUES
Original: English
NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Special Committee on Migration Issues, wishes to inform that the Forum on Sub-Regional Integration Initiaitves regarding Migration, originally scheduled to take  on April 7, 2009 and with the purpose of examing migration issues from the perspective of the sub-regional integration groups, has been cancelled.  

The Special Committee on Migration Issues will no longer meet on Tuesday, April 7, 2009.  The next meeting of the Special Committee on Migration Issues will take place on Monday, April 27, 2009 at 2:30 p.m. in the Simon Bolívar Room. The order of business for this meeting will be distributed in due course.
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